
• Mass tomorrow: 7th Grade will host Mass. Parents are always welcome to join us!  

• Children’s Mass:  Sunday, Oct. 20th our school will host the 9:15 am mass and our choir will sing!  After mass enjoy 
hospitality offered by the Women’s Club in the school cafeteria.  Pick up your Box of Joy in the cafeteria! 

• No School Friday, October 25th.  Teachers will attend a Diocesan workshop. 

• October is Respect for Life Month:  We are collecting for our annual “Baby Bottle Campaign.”  All proceeds go to 
Grand Strand Citizens for Life to help young mothers and to promote and educate the public about the dignity and right 
to life of every individual from the moment of conception to natural death.   

• Volleyball this week: GSMSL Tournament this Wednesday!  Our Crusaders play at 4:00 pm in the CLC.   

• PSAT for 8th Grade is tomorrow:  St. Andrew is a certified testing site to administer the PSAT.  The test will be given 
tomorrow at 8:15 am in the conference room of the CLC.  8th graders may wear their PE uniforms for comfort.  They will 
not attend mass.  A snack will be provided.  Testing should conclude by 12:00 pm.  This national test is used to identify 
SC Junior Scholars.   

• Coffee Hour for 2nd Grade Parents:  8:15 am this Thursday in the Religious Ed. building behind the church.   Come join 
us to share the joys and struggles of 2nd grade! 

• Long Pants/Sweats Season begins Friday, 11/1.  Pants should not be too tight or too short. Refer to the handbook. 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 29 and Wednesday, Oct. 30.  Sign up for your conference 
on the form in today’s folder and return by Friday to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher. There will be an 
11:30am dismissal those days.  Students needing aftercare must be signed up and  bring a lunch with them.  Please call 
the office or email Mrs. Prince.  Thank you. 

• Taste of the Town: We are actively placing all parents in needed areas.  Please look for an email later this week with your 
volunteer assignment for the evening and reply to confirm.  Thank you to all the parents who have already signed up!     
If you have concerns please contact Mrs. Wilfong.  

• Taste of the Town online ticket sales are now open! Get your tickets for $5.00/each via PayPal or Venmo at https://
www.totmb.org/  Tell your family and friends. You may also get tickets from the office. 

• Senior Cheer News:  We practice every Wednesday beginning 10/23. Be sure your physical, signed athletic handbook 
and cheer contract are turned into Coach Carroca. 

• 1st quarter ends on Monday, Oct. 21. 1st Qtr. AR ends on Friday, Oct. 18. 

• Help4Kids Thurs., Oct. 24:  1st and 7th grades will have a friendly competition to see who can collect the most socks 
and underwear for Help4Kids.  The winner will receive a dress down day! 

B.R.A.V.E.
Weekly

October 15, 2019 
Please refer to the calendar for important 

dates & ParentsWeb for changes.

@standrewschoolmb • @standrewschoolmbalumni • #standrewschoolmb • #faithlovelearning

"Three things are necessary for the salvation of  man: to know what 
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what he ought to do.”~St. Thomas Aquinas
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